
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 11:00 AM 
Subject: Support for our New Track and Field Project 
  
Hello Mr. Turner and members of the Martha's Vineyard Commission, 
  
I am writing you as a parent of 3 children who are all deeply committed and invested in 
the sports community of the Oak Bluffs School, MVRHS, and several island based sports 
organizations. 
  
I am asking for you to support the plans that have been put forth for consideration by 

the Huntress Group. Our children need this new facility to replace the previously 
condemned track. Time is running out before we are in the exact same position without 
a track to use for training or hosting competitive meets. With over 300 varsity athletes 
in our high school we need to support the growth and enthusiasm of our kids to move 
this project forward and not delay it any further.  
  
Thank you in advance for your time and support. 
  
Most Sincerely, 
Kathryn Shertzer 
 


